FOI unit

Department of Foreign Affairs and Trade
76-78 Harcourt Street

Dublin 2

Dear Sir/Madam,
THIS IS A REQUEST UNDER THE FREEDOM OF INFORMATION ACT.

Regarding all projects developed Department of Foreign Affairs and Trade from March 2011 to date,
| wish to request copies of the following records:

e The sum in Euro (€) spent on website development relating to these projects, including, but
not limited to, branding, website design, website development, website maintenance,
computing equipment and labour

e The name and location of any companies contracted to develop any of these websites

Please ensure to include costs for your department’s main website in your response. | have not
included the previously required €15 fee in line with recent changes to the relevant legislation.

Regards,

Brian Byrne
Journalist, Irish Independent

Independent Newspapers
Independent House
27/32 Talbot Street, Dublin 1

RECEIVED

18 NOV 2014
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